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REQUEST: 
Please provide a schedule for committed funds from the Washington DSM tariff rider for 
the next three years. Include a description of those commitments. 

RESPONSE: 
The following tables list committed funds for years 2000 through 2002. Included are all 
expenditures to be made that are committed through written contracts or other binding . 
agreements. 

YEAR 2000 COMMITTED FUNDS 
Description Detail 

 

Amount 
Customer Commitments Customer Project Funding $ 1,388,434.95 
Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance Avista Utilities' Contribution $ 567,000.00 
Pulsed Electric Field Pasteurization Commercializing Technology $ 73,500.00 
E-Source Fees $ 46,151.00 
Micro-Channel Heat Exchangers Commercializing Technology 

TOTAL 
$ 24,500.00 
$ 2,099,585.95 

YEAR 2001 COMMITTED FUNDS 

  

Description Detail 

 

Amount 
Customer Commitments Customer Project Funding $ 42,453.53 
Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance Avista Utilities' Contribution $ 567,000.00 
Pulsed Electric Field Pasteurization Commercializing Technology $ 49,000.00 

TOTAL 11 $ 658,453.53 

YEAR 2002 COMMITTED FUNDS 
Description Detail Amount 

Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance Avista Utilities' Contribution $ 567,000.00 
TOTAL $ 567,000.00 

Customer commitments include funding of customer projects, through direct incentives 
or pilot and demonstration projects. E-Source is a technical resource assisting the 
Company in new energy efficiency product and service development. NEEA is a 
regional organization promoting energy efficiency market transformation. Pulsed 
Electric Field Pasteurization and Micro-Channel Heat Exchangers are new technologies 
further described in response to Staff Data Request No. 214. 
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